
Autumn Term 1 

   
Friday 8th September  2017 

Learners of the  
Week 

Boyce 

Kusama                                         

Yasinur 

Nouha 

Riley Ohon 

Hockney Abir 

Hokusai Tamjid 

Haring Maya 

Rousseau Tania 

O’Keeffe Ehsan 

Ofili Humaira 

Matisse Anya 

Ray Madiha 

Book Nook Raha & Zahra 

Lunchtime Zayn & Maria 

  Congratulations to all our learners of 
the week for following our compass 
points and becoming even better 
learners! 
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Attendance % 

Boyce 91.29 

Kusama 97.44 

Riley 99.13 

Hockney 98.15 

Hokusai 92.57 

Haring 91.37 

Rousseau 96.67 

O’Keeffe 93.28 

Ofili 99.04 

Ray 95.83 

Matisse 85.53 

Hepworth 88.24 

Klee 96.62 

Kapoor  100 

  

www.mayflower.towerhamlets.sch.uk                           
Visit our vibrant website for regular updates on our fabulous learners. You can 
also follow us on twitter @mayflowersch 

 

 

 

A warm welcome to all our new fami-

lies who have joined Mayflower and 

to all our existing families. It is great 

to see how quickly pupils have settled 

into their new classes and are looking 

very smart in their uniforms. If you 

haven't had a chance to update your 

child’s      

uniform yet, 

a  reminder that polo tops are red or 

white, jumpers are navy blue or red. 

Skirts, pinafores and  trousers are grey. 

Shoes or  trainers are black. Please 

make sure your child is wearing correct 

uniform that is clearly marked. 



 

 

 

House points are awarded to pupils who follow the 
Mayflower Compass Points. Well done to all those 
who were awarded house points this week. 

The Mayflower compass points us in the right          
direction and helps us to take responsibility  

Never give up, we persevere 
Everyone is valued, as is our environment 
Stay alert and actively listen to each other 
We are honest and kind. 

 

 

 

 

It’s been wonderful to see so many parents at our 
Welcome meetings this week for Upper and Lower 
Key Stage 2.  Next Tuesday we have Key Stage 1 and 
next Wednesday Reception welcome meetings.   
Wednesday 20th will be the final welcome meeting 
for Nursery parents.                                                                  
Clubs - letters have gone out and the list of all clubs 
are up around school. If you want to book a space 
please pay the office today or Monday at the latest. 
Clubs start next week. 

Chrisp Street Festival looks fun! You might like to 
take the family this Saturday!  

Time keeping It’s great to see so many children ar-
riving early –let’s see if everyone can be in school by 
8.45 next week. 

Greetings It’s great to receive a friendly greeting 
from parents and children in the morning and a fare-
well at the end of the day. Please model this for your 
children. 

 

Cambridge University                   374 

Imperial College                             248 

Durham University                        319 

Kings College                                  260 

Oxford University                          256 

We have new book bags! The new design is more  
robust and has reflective strips and high visibility  
panels – so excellent for road safety as we head      
towards darker days.  From next week, we are    
charging £6.00 which is 
below cost price. Please 
call into the office if you 
would like a new one.  

An added incentive to read 
at home every night! 

Read to succeed 

welcome 

Make a beckoning motion with both hands. 


